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Dear Pam 

Gas Quality Requirements and Procedures 

Mighty River Power welcomes the opportunity to provide these comments on the Gas Industry 
Company’s paper Gas Quality Requirements and Procedures (Procedures) issued in 
February this year. Mighty River Power is happy for its comments to be publicly released. 
 
Mighty River Power commends the Gas Industry Company for taking ownership of the 
Procedures. Also as a member of the working group that assisted in the development of the 
Procedures Mighty River Power would like to take this opportunity to thank the Gas Industry 
Company for its support of and at the working group the over the last few years. 
 
The Procedures is an excellent document and we support its publication and Gas Industry 
Company’s proposed governance arrangements for the Procedures.  
 
Mighty River Power looks forward to utilising the Procedures as part of our negotiations on 
gas supply contracts to ensure that we have access to the appropriate information that will 
assist us in demonstrating our compliance with the likes of the Gas Safety and Measurement 
Regulations.  
 
If you would like to discuss any of our above comments directly with Mighty River Power, then 
please do not hesitate to contact me on 06 348 7926 or jim.raybould@mightyriver.co.nz . 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jim Raybould 

Gas Manager  
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